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NABL Submits Letter to IRS and Treasury.
On July 22, 2020, NABL submitted a letter to the Treasury and IRS to inform the development of
their 2020-2021 Priority Guidance Plan.

Topics include: recommendations to provide cash flow relief to issuers and borrowers from economic
difficulties caused by COVID-19, recommendations to provide better access to capital markets for
issuers and borrowers to deal with the economic difficulties caused by COVID-19, and additional
requests for further guidance.

Find the full letter here.
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